

BELLMORE-MERRICK CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

BROOKSIDE BUILDING

1260 MEADOWBROOK ROAD, NORTH MERRICK, NEW YORK 11566-1500 516-992-1000

'ax 516-623-1483

BOARD OF EDUCATION

January 16, 2015

JoAnn DeLauter

President

George Haile
Vice President

Marion Blane Wendy Gargiulo Janet Goller Dr. Nancy Kaplan Nina Lanci Susan Schwartz

BOARD OF EDUCATION OFFICERS

Terri M. McCurry *Treasurer*

Claire Neufeld

District Clerk

ADMINISTRATION

John DeTommaso
Superintendent of Schools

Cynthia Strait Régal

Deputy Superintendent

Mara Bollettieri, Psy.D.
David Seinfeld
Assistant Superintendents

Dear Principals,

As you know, the district has been hard at work bringing the students and residents in the Bellmores and the Merricks together as one community through Mr. DeTommaso's guiding vision of "One Voice, One Message."

The Bellmore-Merrick Central High School District is very excited to announce that we are organizing a 5K Run/Walk, with all proceeds benefitting the Pediatric Cancer Unit at Memorial Sloan Kettering. The "One Voice One Message One Run" will take place on the morning of Saturday, March 21, 2015 at 9:00 AM. The run/walk will begin and end at Grand Avenue Middle School with a pass through Merrick Avenue Middle School. The updated tracks at the two middle schools will be utilized as part of the event as well. All six schools within the district will be a part of this worthwhile cause to unite the district through community service.

Please help us publicize this event by sharing this information with your faculty at the February 3rd or February 4th Faculty Meeting in your building and with your Site Based Committee. We are hoping that faculty members and their families will participate in the event. They can run or walk and/or volunteer to help out. We are also hoping that faculty advisors of clubs and athletic teams will get their clubs and teams involved. We have begun soliciting support from local organizations such as the PTAs, the Lions Club, and the Kiwanis Club but welcome other suggestions as well.

Any questions can be directed to the members of our One Voice, One Message subcommittee. Thank you!

Jennifer Carne Kevin Darcy Robyn Einbinder Susan Ellinghaus John Gibilaro Joe Netto Adam Nislow Jennifer Racanelli